
 

  

    Mar/Apr/May 2020 Treasury Report 

Beginning Balance: $4,719.80 

                          Income: 

MTB Memberships $1,500.00 

Kitchen $618.00 

Thursday Night 3D $370.00 

IAA Shoot – 86 Archers $615.00 

Cans $62.80 

Keys $20.00 

Donation $50.00 

 

Total Income: $3,235.80 

 

Expenses: 

DTE $154.88 

Ben’s $44.97 

Blight Lettering (YL Tees) $1,060.20 

Mark Hurlburt – Pizza Youth $233.20 

Jim Davis - Youth $196.00 

Michigan Bowhunters $50.00 

 

Total Expenses:                         $1,739.25 

     

Ending Balance: $6,216.35 

  

CD:  $2,139.44 

 

 

MID THUMB BOWMEN 
June 2020 – Membership Meeting 

Board Members Present: Jim Davis, Mark Hurlburt, John Parr, Dave Whitson (Agnes Proxy) 

Board Members Absent: Joe Sinka, Dave Whitson, CR LaFata 

Members Present: Jim Rye, Tony Lashbrook, Kaitlyn Hurlburt, Sue Davis, Gary Parker, Jacob Booms, 

Ken Barbier, John Sheldon 

Meeting called to order at 3:25pm by Jim Rye. 

Motion made by Mark Hurlburt to accept the reading of Mar/Apr/May treasury report.  

Seconded by Jim Davis.  Motion passed. 

Propane: Motion made by Jim Davis, seconded by Mark Hurlburt to pre-buy 1,700 gallons of 

propane this year.  We got a great price on propane and the 1700 gallons this year is less 

money than 1500 gallons last year.   

IAA Shoot: The IAA shoot was moved to August 22nd and will now be a 2-man scramble and 

the championship shoot-off. 

Michigan Archers Assoc.: They are looking for someone to host their 3D shoot on June 27-

28.  Jim Rye will reach out if it is offered to the club. 

Woods-N-Waters: There will be no raffle tickets this year, but we will still have a booth at 

the show.  We will hand out flyers for the club and the youth league.  

Youth Weekend: Our July 11-12 Open 3D Shoot is going to be a Youth Archer Weekend.  We 

will look to setup some games and kids will shoot free. 

Youth Coaching Class: working on rescheduling due to Covid. 

Treasurer Retirement: Agnes Whitson informed the members that at the end of 2020, she 

will be stepping down as Treasurer of the club.  Agnes has dedicated many years to 

supporting the club and working as the Treasurer.  She will be missed in that role.  

 

Membership Cost and Renewal Update: 

Due to the Coronavirus issues that happened in March, which is usually 

when memberships are renewed, we decided to keep membership 

costs at $100 for all new members and renewals.  Please reach out to 

Agnes to get your membership renewed if you have not already done 

so. 
 

Welcome to new members: Jacob Booms & Jeff Nieman 
 

 

Club Calendar 

June 27-28 
 
July 11-12 

 
August 8-9 
 
August 22 
 
 
 
September 
12-13 
 
October 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Decem 
 

MAA 3D Shoot 
 
Open 3D 
 
Open 3D 
 
IAA Shoot-Off 
and 2-Man 
Scramble 
 
Open 3D 
 
 
Gone Hunting!! 
 
 
 

 
 

  

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

MID THUMB BOWMEN 
June 2020 – Membership Meeting 

 

 

 

We always need club member participation at club events.  Please review the club calendar 

and see when you can volunteer.  Before every large shoot we always need volunteers to 

help clean up around the club.  We can also use club member participation at any of the 

events to help make sure things run smoothly.  If you are not sure where you can help, 

please ask.  We will point you in the right direction!! 

 

Reminder: If you do any work at the club, make sure you write down your hours.  There 

will be a bunch of hours available in August with all of the shoots upcoming.  

Completed work hours are posted inside the clubhouse.  If you are cleaning up at the club, 

please contact Jim Davis and let him know for approval of hours.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay current with club 

activities on Facebook!! 

And on the website at: 

WWW.MIDTHUMBBOWMEN.COM 

 


